All Saints Primary School
pasdeed  Weekly Parent Email

W/E 3 May 2019

Dear Parents / Carers,
We hope that you have enjoyed a good week despite this cooler weather.

Here follows the highlights from this week:

Ruby Class Indian Banquet: As celebration of their Spring Term learning project, last week Ruby Class children prepared the
most delicious Indian feast for their family and friends to enjoy. The school kitchen smelled of aromatic spices and garlic as they
diligently prepared Chicken & Vegetable Curry and tasty Indian side dishes. The results of which were very much enjoyed by all
the guests and the Ruby Class Children and the class received some wonderful feedback & praise

Sherborne Area Year 5/6 Girls Football Tournament: All Saints bring home yet another trophy! The girls played brilliant football
at Tuesday’s area event and they returned to school triumphant after winning the ‘Plate’ competition. Miss Scott commented
‘Amazing football played with great team work, listening, passing and moving and some good goals scored.’

A few more things...

Yeovil Ladies Football Match Ticket Opportunity: Mr Rich has kindly organised free tickets for every All Saints Family who would
like to attend the Chelsea vs Yeovil next Tuesday 7™ May at the Yeovil Ground (Huish Park). Kick off is at 7.45pm. If you would
like tickets then please let the school office know by Monday 12pm. This is a fabulous opportunity not to be missed

Staffing: Congratulations are due to Miss Scott who has secured a place at Bath Spa University from September to complete her
final year to obtain her full teaching qualification. Sadly, this means she will be leaving All Saints at the end of this term. | am
delighted that the teaching profession will gain such an amazing teacher however; | know the school will miss her tremendously.
Miss Scott has worked with enormous dedication and commitment to our school but of course we wish her every success with
her future career.

On-Line Safety Newsletter: We are pleased to launch the inaugural All Saints On-line Safety Newsletter aimed to give you
essential information about keeping your children safe on line. It will be published on a termly basis and we very much hope you
find it a useful document.

App of the Week: Please also find attached information about our current App of the Week - WWF World Rivers. The incredible
augmented reality app from the World Wildlife Fund is perfect for any age.

ASSA Sunflower Challenge: ASSA would like to invite all the children to take part in a Sunflower Growing Challenge to raise
important funds for the school. Please find attached the entry form. Many thanks in advance.

Kind regards,
All Saints

Letters home this week include:
e What’s on this week w/c 7t May 2019
e  On-Line Safety Newsletter — May 2019
e App of the Week — WFF World Rivers
e  ASSA Sunflower Challenge
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